
STATA board issues statement
Publisher’s  note:  The  following  was  sent  to  the  media  at
6:15pm (the meeting was at 10am) from STATA via Dennis Oliver
who works for Tahoe Regional Planning Agency. He put BlueGo
Communications on the press release even though he is not on
their staff. Board member Stacey Dingman, who was supposed to
be the spokesperson, returned LTN’s call at 5:45pm, saying to
call before 8pm. LTN offices were closed during that time
period.

To increase operational efficiency and cost effectiveness in
fiscally  challenging  times,  the  South  Tahoe  Area  Transit
Authority  Board  (STATA)  today  approved  an  organizational
restructuring.  STATA  has  secured  the  services  of  the
consulting firm Transit Resource Center for an interim period.
Moving  forward,  the  authority  has  eliminated  its  transit
administrator position and will apply budget savings resulting
from this change to hire a permanent Executive Director to
guide the growing transit system through increasingly complex
challenges while focusing on improving service for its riders
and the community.

BlueGO is a service of the South Tahoe Area Transit Authority
which consists of members representing the City of South Lake
Tahoe,  El  Dorado  County,  Douglas  County,  Tahoe  Regional
Planning  Agency,  Tahoe  Transportation  District,  The  Ridge
Resorts, Harrah’s, Harveys, Lakeside Inn, MontBleu, Horizon
and  Heavenly  Mountain  Resort.  Collectively,  these  partner
agencies  provide  a  coordinated  transit  system  to  reduce
vehicle miles traveled on the south shore of Lake Tahoe and to
improve the quality of life through the implementation and
management of innovative transit solutions.
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